
 

 

Saint George Greek Orthodox Church 
 

Parish Office: 107 Clinton Street, Schenectady, New York 12305 

Office Hours: Monday through Thursday 9 AM - 2 PM 

Parish Telephone: (518) 393-0742; Fax: (518) 393-4093 

Web: www.saintgeorgegoc.com 
 

Rev. Fr. Demetrios Sean Govostes, Presiding Parish Priest 

Camille Kosloski, Parish Secretary 

 

 

 

Parish Council Exec. Committee                                              Parish Ministry Leaders 

  

Rev. Fr. Demetrios Sean Govostes 

Presiding Parish Priest 

 

Mrs. Lucy Brady 

President 

 

Vacant 

Vice-President 

 

Mrs. Alexandra Casey 

Treasurer 

 

Mr. Brian Goodale 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 
Parish Council Members: Lucy Brady, Alexandra Casey, Kyriako Contompasis,  

Anargyros (Ron) Dikas, Brian Goodale, Maria Dostis-Koliatsis, Dimitrios Koutsopoulos, and Athena Pagnotti 

Sunday Services:  Orthros: 9:00 AM; Divine Liturgy: 10:00 AM 
~ Week Day Liturgies as announced ~ 

 

Youth Advisors 
 

Mrs. Lucy Goodale 

Mrs. Paula Kingra 

Angels/Hope/Joy 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Scott Morlock 

GOYA 
 

Miss Georgia Tsakopiakos 

Youth Hellenic Dancers 

Sacraments, Services and Home Visitations 
Holy Baptism ∙ Holy  Chrismation ∙ Holy  Confession   

Holy Communion ∙ Holy Unction ∙ Holy Marriage   

 Please contact the Parish Office directly to schedule. 

June/July 2017 

Ms. Olga Delorey 

Choir Director 

Philoptochos Society President 

 

Mrs. Athena Pagnotti 

Sunday School Coordinator 

 

Rev. Fr. Demetrios Sean Govostes 

Bible Study 

Spiritual Book Club 

 

Mrs. Eliana Georgelos 

Mr. Paul Pagiotas 

Fellowship Group  

Co-Presidents 



 

 

St. George Greek Orthodox Church                          Community Bulletin 
Schenectady, New York                                                     June/July 2017 

Fr. Sean gives the 40-day blessing to our             

newest parishioner, Jace Alexander (Julia) Wilson.   

Dear Parishioners, 

 As we begin to wind down the school year for summer vacation, many parishes suspend 
some programs and ministries as well, since most people use the summer months to go away 
on trips, or even stay at home—enjoying a break from work.  The one thing that remains, 
though, no matter what season we find ourselves in, are the Divine Services that are offered in 
every Orthodox parish throughout our Archdiocese.  It is essential that we don’t take “a break 
from God” while taking “a break from work and school”.   

 Recent horrific events have shown us that we need all the spiritual guidance and com-
fort that God provides, as we live in a world so rampant with hatred and senseless violence.  It 
is God’s will that we remain focused in prayer: prayers of thanks for our blessings, prayers of 
forgiveness for falling short of the mark, and prayers that our loved ones (and all innocent peo-
ple) will be protected from the evil that has steadily grown over the years, which desires noth-
ing but pain and suffering for the majority of the population. 

 We know that where two or three are gathered in His name, there will He be.  Our com-
munal prayers as a gathering of the faithful are very powerful.  My hope is that all of you will 
continue to come to our Sunday services, and if you cannot, attend a parish close to your vaca-
tion destination.  Always continue to pray for the innocent.  Always continue to pray for heal-
ing for those who have been directly affected by these barbaric acts.  My prayer is that all of 
you will be safe no matter where you may be this summer and always. 

 With Paternal Love in Christ, 

 Fr. Sean 



 

 

Call for Volunteers! 

NOW is the time for everyone to touch base with your favorite booth      
representatives to let them know your availability for helping at the                     

St. George Greek Festival on: 

 

 

 

 

Please forgive any errors/omissions in the information below, and advise the festival committee of any changes.  

Please reach out to any parish council member for assistance in finding                  

the best place for you to help and have fun! 

Friday Saturday Sunday 

Sept. 8th  Sept. 9th  Sept. 10th 

11 am—11 pm 11 am—11 pm  Noon—5 pm 

Spanakopita/Pastry Prep:   

(Summer season prep Dates: TBA) 

Aleka Menagias, Elaine Euripidou, Gladys Paravalos, Anna Ktenas 

Kitchen Chef:  VACANT 

Kitchen Support: Chris Euripidou, Jennie Vlahakis 

Salad Chefs:  Steve and Alice Giakoumis 

Hot Foods Inside: Paula Kingra and Eliana Georgelos 

Pastry:  Elaine Euripidou, Paula Kingra, Panagiota Giakoumis and Angela Grivas 

Church Tours: Fr. Sean Govostes 

Greek Market:   Angie Menagias 

Youth Dancers & Entertainment: Georgia Tsakopiakos, Evan Euripidou 

Souvlaki:  Charlie Koines, Mike Euripidou, Pete Kalil, Phil McGowen and Phil Menagias 

Loukoumathes/Greek Coffee:  Gladys Paravalos and Anna Ktenas 

Inside Bar: Kyriako (Charles) Contompasis 

Outside Bar:  Scott Morlock 

Big Raffle: Gladys Paravalos and Toni Kananis 

Mini-raffle: Camille Kosloski, George and Liz Moskos 

PR and Advertising: Olga Delorey 

Festival Journal: Scott Morlock 

Security: Lucy Brady 

Event set-up/Strike: Evan Euripidou, Morgan Gazetos, Scott Morlock and EVERYONE! 

Administration & Finance: Parish Council, Camille Kosloski 

Housekeeping: Dave Mayotte and hired additional support 
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From the Parish Council ~  
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

The council wishes you all a peaceful and relaxing summer.  We invite you to continue to worship with us at St. 
George during this season, and in particular on the Summer’s Feast days, and throughout the Apostle’s Fasting   
period June 12—30.   
 

We have some minor changes to the council administration at this time.  Due to pressing family concerns, I am 
stepping down as council President.  In accordance with UPR guidelines, and by her willingness to serve, Lucy 
Brady will lead as parish council President for the remainder of the year.  Lucy has played a significant 
and vital role in parish administration and as Vice-President, these past two and one-half years, and I hope you will 
join me in giving her our full support! 
 

The business focus now is the upcoming Greek Festival in September.  Please see the information in this issue on 
area leaders, and please reach out now to volunteer your time for this fun and important event.  At this time, we 
are inviting you to submit any journal sponsorships...from your business, family, or in memory of a loved one.  Get 
creative and join us in this community spotlight initiative!  We also invite you to ask your local business connec-
tions to place a sponsorship ad in the festival journal.  Please use the form on the opposite page to submit your ad.  
And thank you for your support!  Please remember that this is a two-month issue of the community bulletin (June/
July).  We’ll visit you again in August! 
 

With Love in Christ ~ 
 

Athena Pagnotti  

Congratulations to Andrew Giakoumis, 

recipient of the Annual High School Graduate Award in Memory of Greg Georgelos 

The Greg Georgelos award has been given to a St. George high school graduate since 2008.  It 
is given in memory of Theo Gregory Georgelos, a devoted member of our church who died on 
May 29, 2007. Greg was an active St. George parishioner who gave of himself in many capaci-
ties for the betterment of our community.  He worked tirelessly during our yearly Greek festi-
vals, served for many years on the Parish Council in numerous capacities (acting treasurer, 
vice president, president and pledge committee chairman), and  was an originator of our 
youth’s involvement in the Junior Greek Olympics held for many years in Syracuse, NY.  Greg 
was committed to the youth of not only our community, but also to the numerous students in 
the school district in which he worked 

Outside of church, Greg was an educator who spent the majority of his career as a guidance counselor, then di-
rector of guidance and pupil personnel services in the Shenendehowa Central School District.  There, he was ded-
icated to working with students who struggled in school due to any number of obstacles and often needed addi-
tional encouragement.  Upon his death, Greg’s colleagues chose to honor his memory by creating an annual 
“most improved” award to a graduating student who might otherwise be overlooked but who nevertheless was 
deserving of recognition.  

Upon reflecting on how to best deal with the donations to our church in 
Greg’s memory, his family (wife Eliana and children, Lisa and Theo) decided 
that an award to a St. George high school graduate would best exemplify 
Greg’s life long devotion to students and be a wonderful way to keep his 
memory alive within the St. George community.  Thus, the Greg Georgelos 
award was created. The Parish Council chooses the recipient of the award 
every year based on the student’s involvement and devotion to our church.   

May Greg’s memory be eternal! Eliana Georgelos, Lucy Brady, and       

Fr. Sean present the award on May 21st. 
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Bold print denotes 

pledged members 

who are paid in full. 
 

Thank you to all who 

have pledged thus far.   

There is still room on the 

list to add your name!  

Please submit and fulfill 

your pledge to St. George 

Greek Orthodox Church    

today. 

To receive a pledge form, 

please contact the parish 

office at 393-0742, or ask 

any parish council    

member at church. 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 

Pledge Goal: $ 75,000.00 
 

Total amount pledged to date: $ 66,380.00 

Total amount received to date: $ 45,726.00 

 

Platinum Level Stewards $1,500 +  

Ten (10) Stewards 
 

Gold Level Stewards $1,000 — $1,499 

Fourteen (14) Stewards 
 

Silver Level Stewards $500 — $999 

Twenty-one (21) Stewards 
 

Bronze Level Stewards  $499 or less 

Fifty (50) Stewards 

2017 St. George GOC Members Pledged to Date 

Rev. Fr. Sean & Pamela Govostes & Family 
Paul & Tiara Antonovich 
Angela Aretakis 
John Behiri 
Nicholas & Eleni Behiri 
Susan Birbilis 
Lucy Brady & Family 
Sam & Deborah Bratsos 
Ifigenia Brown 

Arji Cakouros 

Alexandra & Patrick Casey & Family 

Palmyra Catravas 

Andreas Christou 

Ariana Christou 

Euripides & Eleni Christou 

Catherine Contompasis 

Cathy Contompasis 

Charles Contompasis & Laurie Ives 

Emanuel & Mary Ellen Contompasis 

Demetra Corsones 

George & Constantina Cotzas 

Rena Counavelis 

Chris & Joanne Dafniotis 
Rev. Fr. Peter & Presbytera Nina   
 Daratsos 
Olga Delorey 
Joanne Diamantis 
J. Maria Dostis-Koliatsis & Michael Koliatsis 
Marguerite Doulides 
Angela Economou 
Evan Euripidou 
Michael & Elaine Euripidou 
Morgan & Julie Gazetos 
Helena Georgelas 
Eliana Georgelos 
Panagiota Giakoumis 
Steve & Alice Giakoumis 
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STEWARDSHIP 
Thank you to everyone for your timely support.  

We are still $8,620.00 away from our 2017 
pledge goal. 

If you have not already submitted your form, 
please do so at your earliest convenience.  It will 
help us to stay within our budget and get all the 
Church bills paid. 

Your pledge is not just about what you can do for 
the Church. It's about what your responsibility is 
based on the gifts given to you by God. 

In Christ, 

Lucy Brady 

Brian and Lucy Goodale & Family 
Angela T. Grivas 
Dimitri & Nancy Grivas  
Nicholas Hallas 
Angeliki Jones 
Thomas & Shannon Jones & Family 
Catherine Julius 
Marina Kakavelos 
Peter & Dayna Kalil 
Evangelia & Stavroula Kalogeras 
Antonia Kananis & Family 
Steve & Fanny Karamanos 
Nicole Kaya 
John and Charlene Kennedy 
Polixeni Kingra & Family 
Charles & Katheleen Koines 
Maria Kontakos 
Steven & Barbara Kouray 
Patricia Lambert 
Trifon & Zanetta Laskaris 
Rosemary Legorius 
William Manikas  
Cathy Marco 
Akrivi Markopoulos 
Ann Markopoulos 
Athena Markopoulos 
Stephen & Mary Markopoulos 
Phil & Norina McGowen 
Anna Menagias 
Katherine Orfan 
Paul & Joann Pagiotas 
Athena & Vito Pagnotti & Family 
Peter & Penney Pagones 
Kostantinos & Debra Papanikos 
Nick & Gladys Paravalos 
Gus and Maria Plakas 
Fannie Pontisakos 
Theodore & Angeliki Pontisakos & Family 
Frank & Teresa Rossetti 
Elena Sikamiotis 
Ourania Sokaris 
Roubina Spyros & Family 
Van & Anita Stathis 
James Stevens 
Olga Stryjski 
Adam Svokos & Family 
George & Christie Svolos 
Themetria Svolos 
Angela Theodore 
Dimitrios & Eugenia Vlahakis 

Mark & Cait Wempe 
Brian & Megan Whipple 
Mary Wilson 
Peter H. Wilson 
Steve & Sophie Zanaros 
Anastasia Zoulas 
Peter & Mary Zoulas 
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MEETING NOTES.  At the meeting held on May 20, 2017, the membership approved the following 
donations: 

 

Five P Minus Society 

 75th Anniversary Founders Fund (National Commitment) 

Orthodox Christian Fellowship (National Commitment) 

 St. George Greek Orthodox Church (Festival Booth Sponsor & Journal Ad) 
 

PHILOPTOCHOS BAKE SALE.  Our Philoptochos will hold a Bake Sale in conjunction with the St. George In-
door Yard Sale on Saturday, June 3, 2017 from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.  Do you want to get a sneak peek ahead of the crowds?  
We’ll also be set up during the preview sale on Friday June 2nd from 6:00-8:00 pm.  Please come and support the efforts 
of our Philoptochos and church!  Enjoy our sweet treats with a cup of coffee, eat lunch at the Souvlaki and Gyro Tent spon-
sored by AHEPA #125 and shop the indoor yard sale to find a great bargain! 
 

ANNUAL JUNE PICNIC.   The annual picnic for Philoptochos members will take place on Thursday, June 8, 2017 in 
the Hellenic Center starting at 5:30 pm.  Again, this year we will invite our sisters from the St. Sophia and St. Basil Philopto-
chos Chapters to join us for this last event before the summer break.  Please join your sisters for an evening of fun! 

As is our tradition, we will conduct a “Pound Auction” to raise monies for the benefit of International Orthodox Christian 
Charities and our St. George Chapter.  Everyone should bring a NEW, gift wrapped item with a value of $10 or 
higher.  Each item will be auctioned off to the highest bidder.  PLEASE, NO GAG GIFTS! 
 

SOUP KITCHEN.  On Tuesday, April 25, 2017 our Philoptochos prepared and served dinner for 132 persons at 
the Salvation Army Soup Kitchen.  The Soup Kitchen was sponsored by Eliana Georgelos In Loving Memory of her husband, 
Greg Georgelos and her mother, Loula D’Jimas.  May their memory be eternal.  A Trisagion Service was chanted 
by Father Sean.  The dinner consisted of Chicken Florentine with Pasta, Green Beans, Bread & Butter, Fruit Cup, Dessert, 
Juice and Coffee.  Our heartfelt thanks to the following team members who helped prepare and/or serve the meal on this 
day: Charlie Koines, Mike Euripidou, Pete Kalil, Presbytera Nina Daratsos, Eliana Georgelos, Steve & Alice Giakoumis, Phil 
& Norina McGowen, Olga Delorey, Kiki Jones, Tina Twardzik, Bill Manikas, and Dom DiCocco. 
 

 “...for I was hungry and you gave me food ... 

 ...in as much as you did it to one of the least of these My brethren, you did it to Me” 

 Matthew 25: 35-40 
 

NEXT MEETING.  There are no meetings during the months of June-July-August.  Our business meetings resume in 
September.  See you at the June picnic! 
 

 Ladies Philoptochos Society Board of Directors 2015-2017 

 Officers: Olga Delorey (President), Gladys Paravalos (Vice President & Advisor) 

 Zanetta Laskaris (Treasurer), Kathy Koines (Assistant Treasurer) 

 Elaine Euripidou (Secretary), Cathy Contompasis (Assistant Secretary) 
 

 Members:  Lucy Brady, Presbytera Nina Daratsos, Joanne Diamantis, Eliana Georgelos  

 Alice Giakoumis, Aleka Menagias, Elena Sikamiotis 
 

SPECIAL COFFEE HOURS may be arranged by contacting Coffee Hour Chair Lucy Brady (346-4722).  
A voluntary donation to the Ladies Philoptochos Society in addition to the expenses would be greatly ap-
preciated. 
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SPECIAL THANKS TO 
 

Charlie Koines, Steve Giakoumis, Mike Euripidou 

Dom DiCocco, Bill Manikas, Phil McGowen, Pete Kalil 

for Sponsoring the Mother’s Day Coffee Hour 
 

Angelo and Jerry Menagias 

for Donating the Mother’s Day Cake 

 

MOTHER’S DAY FLOWERS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Memory of 

Fanny Aliferis, Anna Argyros,  
Sophie Corsones, Mary Ferro,  

Ann Lambrose, Helen Pagones, 
Irene Stathis, Mary Stathis,    

Theresa Yavornicky 
 

 

Donated by 

Pamela Anthony, Georgia 
Corsones Chamberas,               

Demetra Corsones,                    
Olga Delorey, Penney Pagones, 

Anita Stathis 

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO 
 

Joanne Diamantis 

for donating the bottles of wine for 
Father’s Day 

In Memory of 

Nicholas Diamantis, Father 

Chris Svolos, Grandfather 

 

Alice Giakoumis 

for donating the Father’s Day Cake 
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FELLOWSHIP NEWS FOR JUNE/JULY 2017 

 
 
Greetings from the Fellowship Group! 
 
On June 4th, we celebrated the Great Feast of Pentecost, the commemoration of the descent of the Ho-
ly Spirit among the apostles and the full revelation of the Holy Trinity...Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  
The apostles received “the power from on high,” and they began to preach and bear witness to Jesus as 
the risen Christ.  This moment has traditionally been called the birthday of the one Holy Catholic and 
Apostolic church. 
 
Although no Great Feasts, we commemorate three prominent feast days during the moth of June...those 
of the Nativity of St. John the Baptist on June 24th, the martyrdom of Saints Peter and Paul on June 
29th, and the Feast of the Apostles on June 30th.  During this period of time, we also observe the Fast of 
the Apostles which always begins on the second Monday following Pentecost (this year on June 12th) 
and ends on June 29th.  The fellowship group invites all St. George parishioners to join us in prayer and 
fasting during this holy period of time.  There are no feast days during the month of July. 

 
This month’s Fellowship meeting takes place on June 15th.  In lieu of a 
regular meeting, we will be carpooling to the Otesaga Resort Hotel locat-
ed on Otsego Lake in the village of Cooperstown.  After enjoying the 
bountiful buffet luncheon at the Otesaga, we will go our own ways to 
either the Baseball Hall of Fame, the Farmer’s Museum or the Fenimore 
Art Museum.  All are located within close proximity to the hotel.   
 

Next month’s meeting will take place on July 13th at 11:30 at the Hellenic Center.  Our lunch menu is yet 
to be determined.  After our meeting, we will show a film, narrated by an Orthodox priest, on one of 
the saints of the Orthodox Church.  We invite all who are interested to attend. 
 
As always, we continuously encourage newcomers to join our Fellowship group.  Unless there is a spe-
cial occasion when we travel or meet at ta restaurant, our meetings take place at the Hellenic Center on 
the second Thursday of every month at 11:30 AM.  We always begin our meeting with a meal.  A nomi-
nal fee of $3 for members and $5 for non-members is charged to cover the cost of the food.  Dues are 
$25 annually.  Please contact our treasurer, Kathy Koines or either of our co-presidents, Paul Pagiotas or 
Eliana Georgelos, for more information. 
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Bible Study  

Please join us the 1st and 3rd Mondays of 

each month at 11:00 am OR 6:00 pm in 

the HC large classroom. 
 

Orthodox Study Bibles are available for use,  
courtesy of the Stephen and Mary Markopoulos Family. 

Stewardship Report from the General Assembly Meeting on May 21st 

Keeping God the Center of our lives in all aspects of our lives. 

We have been having Festival meetings, all coming together for a stressful 3 day Festival.  Why do we go through 
all of this? 

We come together because we all know that the reason behind it is to raise money 
for our beautiful church.  That reasoning is enough to help guide us in all of the 
decisions that are made for the festival.  Thus one would agree that this is one way 
that we keep God as the Center of our lives for why else would we do all this if not 
for the good of the Church. 

But realizing that God is the Center of our lives does not only come into play for 
the festival.  It should be the main way we live out every aspect of our lives.   It 
should be on our minds in the daily decisions we made such as what we watch with 
our eyes, or listen to with our ears or say with our mouths as well as what we do 
with our hands.  Once we stray from having God or the Church be the Center of 
our Lives, then our lives can become chaotic and confused.  

This of course also comes into play as we think about our pledges and how much 
we should pledge to the church.  Let’s truly think about this…. If God is truly the 
Center of our lives, would there be any question as to how much we can afford to 
pledge?  In our lives, do we set an amount to pledge to the Church based on the 

gifts we have received,  then think about our other expenses accordingly, or do we think about our expenses first 
such as the phone bill, cable bill, shopping bills, vacations, shopping or course mortgages and such, then take a 
portion of what’s left over to give to the Church.  When thinking about our pledge amounts, let’s remember that 
God should be the Center of all that we do and should consider very carefully what we give. 



 

 

St. George Greek Orthodox Church          Community Bulletin 
 Schenectady, New York                                  June/July 2017 

 

St. George Adirondack Greek Festival 

South Glens Falls, NY 

July 13-15, 2017 
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       Saint George Hellenic Dance Program  

       Schedule 

Young Children:  Mondays, 6 —  6:30 PM 

 Teens:  Mondays, 6:30  —  8:30 PM 

 Adults:  Tuesdays, 6 PM  —  8 PM 

No practice on July 4th! 

georgiatsakopiakos@gmail.com 

Miss Georgia 

Join us on  June 3rd when  

AHEPA Chapter # 125 hosts  

The Souvlaki and Gyro Sale  

~under the tent in the Hellenic 

Center Parking Lot 
 

(corner of Clinton and Franklin Streets). 
 

Bring the whole family and enjoy! 
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     Community News & Events 
 
 

      
 

The first Sunday of every month, Fr. Sean will present a Children’s Sermon for all of our parish children.  Please pass 
the news on and bring your children and godchildren and have them sit in the first few pews, as Father will be 
speaking directly to them.  Please arrive to church on time!  If you come after the Gospel reading, the children will 
miss the lesson of the day! 
 

The Saint George Hellenic Dance Program holds classes on Monday and Tuesday evenings.  Please see the schedule 
within this bulletin for dates/times. 
 

Please join us for the Ladies Philoptochos Bake Sale on Friday, June 2nd and 3rd!  See flyer on opposite page for 
times.  And thank you Ladies Philoptochos Society for your tireless efforts on behalf of the Church!   
 

The Ladies Philoptochos Society’s Annual June Picnic and Pound Auction will take place on Thursday, June 8th in 
the Hellenic Center at 5:30 PM.  See Philoptochos bulletin within for more details. 

 

AHEPA Chapter # 125 will host a Souvlaki and Gyro Sale on Saturday, June 3rd.   The Kid’s 
Arts Festival at City Hall (located directly across the street from our Church) begins at 
noon.  Save the date, and plan to bring the whole family and enjoy!   For information on becom-
ing a member of AHEPA, please contact Phil Menagias at 857-2669. 
 

AHEPA Chapter #125 is sponsoring a GREEK NIGHT RIVER CRUISE on Saturday, July 8th.  
Please see flyer on back page for more details.  Reservations are required!   
 

 

The Fellowship Group will host an outing to the Otesaga Resort in Cooperstown, NY on Thursday,  June 15th.    
Please see Eliana Georgelos or Paul Pagiotas for more information.   
 

The Festival Planning Committee will meet again on Wednesday, June 21st at 6:30 pm in the Hellenic Center.  Please 
see the bulletin board in the HC hallway for summer baking dates, and join us for the fellowship and fun! 
 

The Fellowship Group will hold its next regular monthly meeting on Thursday, July 13th at 11:30 at the Hellenic Cen-
ter. 
 

Gladys Paravalos will sponsor the Soup Kitchen on Tuesday, June 27th  in loving memory of her Brother, Vasilios 
Katsigiannis and Sister, Elene Pimpas.  May their memory be eternal!  
 
 

Mini Raffle Tickets:  Please look for your mini-raffle tickets to arrive in the mail this 
July.  If you are able to sell more than the 20 tickets mailed, please contact Camille in the 
Parish Office 393-0742,  Please return the ticket stubs and payment to the Parish Office, or 
give your envelope marked with YOUR NAME, directly to any parish council member.  
Thanks everyone for your support! 
 

Please check  the bulletin board in the HC hallway for information on Festival Summer 
Baking dates/times, and join us for the preparations!  Thank you.   
 

 

Church Usher Schedule: 

Team C: 6/04, 7/2, 7/30 

Team D: 6/11, 7/9 

Team A: 6/18, 7/16 

Team B: 6/25, 7/23 

Team A:   Charlie Koines (Captain), Norina McGowen, Phil McGowen, Bill Manikas,      
      Pete Kalil. 

Team B:   Alexandra Casey (Captain), Lainie Christou, Brian Goodale, Dimitrios       
     Koutsopoulos, Scott Morlock.                    

Team C:   Lucy Brady (Captain),  Athena Pagnotti, Panagiota Giakoumis, Frank              
     Rossetti, Van Stathis. 

Team D:  Gladys Paravalos (Captain), Steve Giakoumis, Steve Markopoulos, Antonia 
     Kananis, Morgan Gazetos. 
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The cut-off date is July 15th  
for news & events submissions for the August 2017 issue.   

 

Please make efforts to plan accordingly for the next issue of our bulletin.  Submit all entries in person to  

Athena Pagnotti, or via email to apagnott@nycap.rr.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


